
Community Service Project Announcement 

Dear Community Members, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming community service project, "Clean Up Our Park 

Day", scheduled for Saturday, April 15th, 2023. 

This initiative aims to beautify our local park and create a cleaner environment for everyone. We 

encourage all community members to join us in this effort, regardless of age or experience. 

Details of the Event: 

• Date: Saturday, April 15th, 2023 

• Time: 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM 

• Location: Community Park, Main Entrance 

• Supplies: Gloves, trash bags, and refreshments will be provided. 

How to Participate: 

Please RSVP by April 10th to ensure we have enough supplies for everyone. You can reply to 

this email or contact us at (555) 123-4567. 

Let's come together to make a difference in our community! Your support and participation are 

greatly appreciated. 

Thank you, 

The Community Service Committee 


